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Rosenberg Corey

From: Kevin Turner <keturn@keturn.net>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 5:00 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Yes on HB 2004A

I've lived in Oregon most of my life. Being subject to a no-cause eviction is always a fear in the back 
of my mind. Being forced to move would be a huge upheaval to my life, and it could come at any time, 
whenever my property stops being a convenient investment for its owners. Please support HB 2004A 
 
- Kevin Turner 
Portland, OR 97217 
(Senate District 22, House District 43) 


